
 

Commission Meeting 

August 1, 2023 

Alcohol Application 

Department: Planning & Development Department 

Presenter: Julietta H. Walton, Business License & Customer Manager 

Caption: New Location:  A.N. 23-28:  A request by Jason Jones for a retail package 

Wine License and a consumption on premise Wine License (Sample 

Tasting Only) to be used in connection with The Augusta Wine Company 

located at 1918 Central Ave.  District 1. Super District 9. 

Background: This is a New Location. 

Analysis: The applicant meets the requirements of the City of Augusta’s Alcohol 

Ordinance. 

Financial Impact: The applicant will pay a pro-rated fee of $650.00. 

Alternatives: N/A 

Recommendation: The Planning & Development approved the application subject to additional 

information not contradicting the applicant’s statements.   

The Sheriff’s Office approved the application subject to additional 

information not contradicting applicant’s statements. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

N/A 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


